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Wishing you all a happy and healthy new year!
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Young Voices 31st January 2020

Tickets and t-shirts will be sent home as soon as we receive them. 
Pupils will leave school at 12.15pm. The concert takes place between 7-9pm at Manchester Arena.

A letter with further details to follow.

We are looking forward to taking part in this event. 
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Chicks- new arrivals!
Today we have received an incubator and eggs. Y5/6 will be monitoring their arrival as part of their Science Lifecycle unit.
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Parent’s Evening

This will take place on Thursday 13th February 2020. Please return the form (sent home with pupils today) as soon as possible to the appropriate class teacher. Time slots (10 mins) will be given on a first come, first served basis.
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  Y5/6 Tower Wood Meeting  

 Friday 13th February 2020 

There will be an information meeting for Y5/6 parents about the forthcoming Tower Wood residential. The meeting will take place on Friday 14th February at 3.15p.m. in the school hall.

During this meeting there will be an opportunity to ask any relevant questions. Medical and consent forms will also be distributed. 

If you are unable to attend, please inform Mrs Wallace as it is essential that all parents receive the necessary information.
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  Fairtrade Winter Warmers The Fairtrade steering group will continue with the ‘Winter Warmers’ event during Friday morning break times until half term.                                      The children will be able to buy Fairtrade hot chocolate and biscuits:                                                   Hot chocolate and biscuit 50p 
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Yoga                          Yoga sessions continue on Tuesday mornings this half term -8.15am start.
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Office
Dinner payments for this half term are now due: 
          30 days: £69
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Safeguarding- Mobile Phones
As part of the school’s safeguarding procedures, visitors to school are asked to leave mobile phones either in their car or in the school office.  This will need to be adhered to when attending assemblies, Welcome Wednesdays etc. 
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Battery Recycling                 Please remember to bring in any batteries that you may have into school. The school will send these to be recycled. Tell your family and neighbours too!
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Star of the Week

10th January
Reception: Kenny H
Y1/2: Miley M
Y3/4: Finley FW
Y5/6: Charlie C
Writer of the Week

Reception: Morgan F 
Y3/4: Scarlett U
Y5/6: Rebecca M
Headteacher Awards: Lucy P
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 Forest School Day – 6th January 2019
                                                                                                                                                                                                                 


What’s going on this half term…
	Friday 17th January
	Kurling Event –separate letter
Y5/6 Titanic Day

	Thursday 23rd January 
	Y3/4 Football tournament – separate letter

	Friday 24th January
	Swimming Gala trial – separate letter

Friends of Brabin’s meeting 3.15pm. 

	Friday 31st January
	Young Voices!

	Thursday 6th February
	Y5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament

	Tuesday 11th February
	Y5 Hockey Tournament

	Thursday 13th February
	Y3/4 Mini Skills Competition – separate letter
Parents Evening

	Friday 14th February 
	Tower Wood meeting- 3.15pm – parents and children

	Half Term Holiday School closed:  Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February
Inset Day- Monday 24th February- school closed.
Pupils return to school on Tuesday 25th February 2020
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